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Statement re FCC Violations during the Preceding License Term 

There have been no violations by the licensee of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended, or the 
rules or regulations of the Commission during the preceding license term. 

On December 23, 2015, DA 15-1490, the date the 2014 KUAM-TV application for renewal of license was 
granted for the preceding term, the Commission issued a Notice of Apparent Liability for Forfeiture for 
alleged violations that occurred during the 2006-2014 license term, regarding timely filing of Children’s 
Television Programming Reports and posting of issues/program lists.  

The forfeiture regarding Children’s Television Programming Reports was canceled.  

The licensee paid the forfeiture regarding issues/programs lists by letter of transmittal dated 
September 6, 2016.  

During the current license term, the licensee has timely filed all Children’s Television Programming 
Reports and has timely posted all quarterly issues/programs lists.  


